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I am totally against 127-A. Electric cars are not right for Maine climate. Electric cars DO
NOT lower pollution, they just move it from the highways to the electricity generation
source. Maine's current infostructure is unable to provide the needed electricity. This
program will place a huge financial burden on the people of Maine.

James W. Leavitt 13 Micmac Dr., Presque Isle, Maine 04769



